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The Center for Renaissance Studies is pleased to welcome proposals for the 2023-2024 New-

berry Eighteenth-Century Seminar. The Eighteenth-Century Seminar is designed to foster re-

search and inquiry across the scholarly disciplines in eighteenth-century studies. It aims to pro-

vide a methodologically diverse forum for work that engages ongoing discussions and debates 

along this historical and critical terrain. Each year the seminar sponsors one public lecture fol-

lowed by questions and discussion, and two works-in-progress sessions featuring pre-

circulated papers. 

 

The seminar is organized by Timothy Campbell (University of Chicago), Alicia Caticha 

(Northwestern University), Lisa A. Freeman (University of Illinois at Chicago), and Jason Farr 

(Marquette University). 

 

 

 

To apply, please submit a one-page proposal and brief CV at this link: 

https://newberry.slideroom.com/#/permalink/program/72299 


